
Change of Venue 

Please note that the Corporate Parenting Sub-Committee meeting on Wednesday 30 

January 2019 will now be held at 4.00pm in Room 128, Shire Hall, Cambridge CB3 

0AP. 

 

For further information about this meeting please contact Richenda Greenhill at 

Richenda.Greenhill@cambridgesire.gov.uk or on 01223 699171.  
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